
 

NAHMMA Florida Chapter Board Election 

Nominations Now Being Accepted 

 
 

Hello NAHMMA Members, 
 

As Vice-President of the NAHMMA Florida Chapter Board, it's my responsibility to oversee 
our annual election of Board members. Board terms are for two years and this year we 
have three Board positions open on the NAHMMA Florida Chapter’s Board of Directors. Any 
member of Florida NAHMMA is eligible to join the Board, if elected by the membership. 

 
These are the primary responsibilities of Board members: 

 
• Maintain your membership in NAHMMA during your three-year term on the Board 
• Attend and actively participate in monthly Board conference calls 
• Do what you can to recruit new members to NAHMMA 
• Join one of NAHMMA's committees, ensure there is a chair-person of that committee, 

the committee regularly meets and the Board is informed of the committee's 
activities 

• Attend the Florida Workshop each year. 
 
The NAHMMA membership nominates and votes for the Board members. Then once all 
Board members are elected, the Board members decide which position each person will 
hold. 

 
I encourage you to consider joining the 2020/21 NAHMMA Florida Chapter Board. If not 
you, encourage other NAHMMA members you know to run for office. 

 
It looks awesome on your resume and allows you to join a very fun, smart and active 
group of like-minded members who are dedicated and committed to NAHMMA’s mission.   

 
Please send an email to Javier@epchc.org stating why you're interested in joining the Board 
and why you are a good candidate. Due date for nominations is March 27, 2020. 

 
The election will be held during NAHMMA's Florida Workshop in Brevard County, with the 
winning candidates beginning their term that day. 

 
See you in Melbourne,  
 

 
Gerry Javier  
NAHMMA Florida Chapter Vice President 

mailto:Javier@epchc.org

